
 

 

 

 

 

7th July 2025 

 

Dear Year 11 students and families,  

I hope this letter finds you well. I want to keep you informed about the arrangements for results 
day.  

GCSE Level Results Day  

On Thursday 21st August students will be able to collect results in person from the 6th Form 
Common Room. We will be distributing results between 08:30am and 11am.  

For the day to go as smoothly as possible please complete this form in advance of you arriving at 
school: https://forms.office.com/e/PrdcsZsRRM 

Staff will be available to offer their congratulations to students, as well as advice and guidance 
where necessary. On behalf of the staff at Lady Lumley’s I would like to say how much we have all 
enjoyed working with the Year 11 students. We hope you have a wonderful break and look 
forward to seeing you again very soon.   

Lady Lumley’s 6th Form 

Mr Carter will be available for discussions regarding starting sixth form in September. Your first 
day of sixth form is Tuesday 2nd September at 8:45am for a 9am start. Full details of the transition 
into sixth form will be sent out before the end of term. 

The sixth form team are excited to start your post-16 journey with you! If you have any questions 
regarding your post-16 destination or Lady Lumley’s sixth form, please email me at 
a.carter@ll.coastandvale.academy. 

Yours sincerely,  

David Fairclough  
Key Stage 4 Leader  
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